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Response to your official information request

Thank you for your official information request received on 15 May 2023 for the
“information around the rationale of the reporting dates being shifted back 5 years
(from the first reporting date in 2021 to now being 2026)".

Our response

Fletcher Residential (the Consent Holder) was granted consent in 2020 to acquire land at
Riverhead. This was the first of three land acqui-itions by the Consent Holder for the
purposes of a large housing development.

Consent was granted for the remaining two further properties in 2022. At the same time,
the reporting dates for the first property were varied to align with the reporting dates for
the second and third properties. LINZ re ains the ability to require Fletchers to report to
us at any time.

If you wish to discuss this re’ ponse with us, please feel free to contact gio@linz.govt.nz

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note, this response letter outlining our decision on your request, with your
personal details withheld, and any attached documentation will be published on the
Toita Te Whenua Land Information New Zealand's website. This is likely to be published
by 30 June 2023

Yours sincerely

iRk

Pete Hill
Principal Advisor
Minister Support & Official Correspondence
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